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ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidential DN 08307-01 to FPL.
thanks.

From: Adrienne Vining

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2005 2:14 PM

To: Marguerite Lockard; Denise Vandiver

Cc: Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn

Subject: RE: 050001-EI - RE: Confidential DN 08307-01

| don't have a problem with returning 08307-01 to FPL since we are retaining the original work papers.

From: Marguerite Lockard

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2005 12:37 PM

To: Denise Vandiver; Adrienne Vining

Cc: Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn

Subject: 050001-EI - RE: Confidential DN 08307-01

Denise,
Document 07924-01 has been declassified since 7/28/05 and it is being forwarded to you.

Adrienne,
is it ok to recurn confidential document 08307-C1 back to the source instead of declassifying it and placing it in the public docket file 2!

Marguerite

From: Denise Vandiver

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2005 11:59 AM
To: Marguerite Lockard

Cc: Kay Flynn; Bob Freeman

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08307-01

| don't have a problem with Document No. 08307-01 being returned as it is the utility highlighted request. As long as we have-
the original work papers (07924-01) and the redacted company request, we can always figure out what the hlghhgbted‘.i\‘/?ersmﬁ
would have been. | don't know if Legal has to weigh in on this. ‘

From: Marguerite Lockard

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2005 11:19 AM
To: Denise Vandiver

Cc: Kay Flynn

Subject: Confidential DN 08307-01

Hi Denise.

Confidential document is to be declassified as of 7/28/05. Normally we declassify the document and place it in the public docket fle. But i
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looked at Order PSC-04-0100-CFO-EI (see attachment) and it says that FPL would like the information returned when not needed by the
Commission any more.

Can i return confidential document 08307-01 back to FPL 2277 or should i just declassify it and place it in the public docket file 777

thanks,

Marguerite
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